Jonathan Valley Elementary
410 Hall Drive
Waynesville, NC 28785
(828) 926- 3207

Dear Families, 5-6-2022

We have added an additional date to the EOG assessment calendar
for retesting. Based on your child’s performance on the EOG assessments,
your child may be invited to participate in retesting on Friday, June 3rd
and/or Tuesday, June 7th. This year we will be able to retest math for grade
3, reading and math for grade 4. We will also be able to retest reading,
math, and science for 5th graders. If you have any questions, please
contact your child’s teacher or Rachel Jones, JVE testing coordinator.
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